Good Morning Huskies!
These are your announcements for Wednesday, April 26, 2017. Today we are on a regular schedule.

Hey Grads! The biggest Frisbee game is going to be Thursday, May 4t from 3:30 — 5pm. Be there, you
won'‘t want to miss the biggest Frisbee game yet. (5/4)

Attention grads, grad dinner is fast approaching (June 1%t) therefore it is important if you have any
dietary restrictions or food allergies please contact one of the members of Grad Class Executive or any
teacher advisors, of your situation. This is very important if you wish to eat at grad dinner and you
require a special diet. (4/27)

This week’s Cul Tech lunch is TACO BOWLS!! Seasoned lean ground beef, fresh salsa and much more.
$3, this Thursday. (4/27)

Boxes of chocolate almonds w3ill be on sale in the lobby at lunch for $2. These boxes are being sold in
support of Cameron Fiander’s new wheelchair van initiative. (5/2)

Get ready for the Grad class Coffee house coming next Monday, May 15! Next week;s special guest is
Mr. wetmore, don't miss his banjo talent and all the other awesome acts! The doors open at 7pm and
for $5, or $4 if you bring your own mug, you can have some sweet treats and hear some great live
music! (4/28)

SPRING MUSICAL — cast members are reminded to report for make up at 5:30. Don't be late.
Stage crew should have the stage set no later than 6:30.

Tonight is opening night for THE ADDAMS FAMILY. You can purchase your tickets in the lobby during
lunch hour, The Learning Commons, Hampton Pharmasave and at the door. Don’t miss out! Break a leg
everyone!

Hair and Makeup Committee please meet in the library at 5:15 today to set up for tonights
performance!

Did you know that..... 27,000 trees are cut down each day so we can have toilet paper. Reminder that
tomorrow is “no waste day”. Due to the rain, the clean up planned for today will be postponed until
next week.

A big thank you to all those participants of the up-cycle competition. Congrats to the overall winners,
the group of Ben and Dalton. The winning class was Mr. Boyd'’s with Ms. Merry’s being a close second.

The first HHS BBQ of 2017 will be held on Thursday April 27t at lunch. Bring some cash and enjoy
some delicious food. (4/27)

Anyone looking for clothing from the boys changing room, it will be located at the lost and found table.
Please do not leave shoes and clothing in the locker rooms. If things are left behind they will be put on
the lost and found table. Thank you for your cooperation. (4/27)

All rugby players must have their money into their liaisons by Thursday or they will not be permitted to
practice or play games. Thank you! (4/27)



The JV boys Rugby team will be playing at 12 noon this Saturday with the Varsity Girls playing at 2pm.
Come out and support your teams. (4/27)



